
January 17, 2025 

Price Increase Announcement  

  

  

Dear Valued Customer:  

  

Effective immediately Bull Moose Tube Company will increase the price on all 

sprinkler pipe products by a minimum of 7%. This increase is effective with new 

orders.   

  

All unconfirmed quotes and contracts will be subject to this increase.  

  

We at Bull Moose value our relationship and look forward to serving your needs in 

the future.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Sales 

Representative.    

  

  

Sincerely,   

  

  
  

David Weinrich  

Director of Sales – Fire Protection  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


